YAMATJI SOUTHERN
REGIONAL CORPORATION LTD

PO Box 552
GERALDTON WA 6531

ABN 93 638 346 684

14 July 2021

Perpetual Resources Limited
Attn: Robert Benussi

Managing Director

Suite 801, Level 8, 84 Pitt Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Email: rob.b@pecsilica.com

Dear Rob,

YSRC Support for Perpetual Resourses Limited - Beharra Silica Sand Project
Further to ongoing discussions between Yamatji Southern Regional Corporation Ltd (YSRC), its
related entities, and Perpetual Resources Limited, we wish to provide a letter of support for your
Beharra Silica Sand Project.
This letter of support is based on a commitment from both parties to work together to implement an
Indigenous Engagement Strategy that will define the requirements for enabling Indigenous contracting
and direct employment opportunities.
We also acknowledge the commercial relationship between the two companies in regard to the Water
Leasing of approximately 560 million litres per annum of water within the Eneabba Plains Water
Reserve from the Corporation to Perpetual Resources.

In addition, we note that both companies have recently entered into the Yamatji Proponent Standard
Heritage Agreement enabling any additional heritage processes required for the project to proceed.

We look forward to your exciting project proceeding and working closely with you in the future.

Kind Regards,

Y-

Ross Councillor
Chairperson




